
 

 

Cemetery Committee Meeting Minutes 

July 11,2018 

 

 

Present:  Andy Tolman, Pam Osborn, Brenda Lake, Deb Doten, Grace Keene, Anna Carll 

 

Sexton’s Report: 

• Stump grinding at Dudley Plains Cemetery has been completed.  

• A fence will be installed at the Whittier Cemetery. This project is made possible by a generous donation 

from Faith Rourke’s family.  

• The crypt at the Readfield Corner Cemetery is being damaged by water run off. The question of wheth-

er to restore the crypt or to fill it in remains. Is there anyone on the Road Committee that can assist with 

this decision.  

• Tree work in the cemeteries is currently being completed.  

• Volunteer Lydia Adelson assisted with clearing brush at the Case Cemetery! Thank you!!  

• More brush clearing is in progress at the Kents Hill Cemetery.  

 

 

2017-18 Budget: 
The Cemetery closed out with less than $1500 being carried forward to the 2018-19 fiscal year.  

 

Rules: There was one more extensive and, hopefully, final review of the rules.  The final version of the 

rules will be reviewed and approved by the Committee in September, 2018. 

 

Next Meeting:  September 19, 2018 at 1:00.  


